
 
 

   
 

                                                  

 
 

 

 
 

 

SAVE THE DATE 
NEW STANDARDS ISSUED BY THE IASB: 
IFRS 18 Presentation and Disclosure in Financial Statements and 

IFRS 19 Subsidiaries without Public Accountability: Disclosures 

 

Organismo Italiano di Contabilità (OIC) is organizing an educational event on July 18, 2024 to illustrate 

the new requirements on Financial Statements presentation and disclosure. 

Last April, IASB published the new IFRS 18, in order to provide investors with more transparent and 

comparable financial information, especially in terms of financial performance. The new Standard will affect 

all companies that apply IAS/IFRS. 

Furthermore, in May, IASB published the new IFRS 19, which allows companies that fall within the scope of 

the Standard to reduce financial reporting costs, while meeting users’ information needs. 

  

In this context, OIC is organizing an educational event and invites all interested parties to join. 

Among others, the following international guests will be present: Andreas Barckow, Chair of the IASB, Aida 

Vatrenjak, IASB Technical Director, Wolf Klinz, Chair of the EFRAG Financial Reporting Board and Sébastien 

Harushimana, Chair of the EFRAG Financial Reporting TEG. 

 

The event, free of charge, can be followed in streaming by registering here. Information on the agenda will 

follow.  

OIC thanks Luiss Business School for its kind cooperation. 

 

Thursday 18 July 2024 

4.30pm-7pm CEST   

 

 

Live & Digital Event 

Luiss Business School - Villa Blanc 

Via Nomentana, 216 - Rome  

 

https://luiss.webex.com/weblink/register/r4ea6b80a519d0d06e98436fafed04316

